
New Brighton Elementary Kindergarten Registration will take place on March

29, 30, & 31 this year.  If you plan to register your child for this Fall’s Kindergarten you

will need to fill out a Pre-Enrollment form.   Pre-Enrollment Forms will be available starting

Monday, January 9, 2023.

After obtaining the form, please fill it out and return it to the Elementary School.  Upon

receiving your Pre-Enrollment form, the school will then send you a registration packet to be filled

out and brought to Registration in March.

Registration will take place by appointment only. An appointment time will be scheduled once

we receive your Pre-Enrollment form.

Mrs. King (kking@nbasd.org) or Mrs. Postupac (cpostupac@nbasd.org) can be contacted if you

have any questions at 724-843-1194.

 

*Just a reminder that to be eligible for Kindergarten entry for the 2023-2024 school year,

a child must be five (5) years of age prior to SEPTEMBER 1, 2023.

 


